
January 27, 2004

Honorable James F. Morrison
Kansas House of Representatives 
Room 171-W, Statehouse
Topeka, Kansas 66612

Dear Representative Morrison:

I would like to request the introduction of a legislative proposal regarding the Adult Abuse
Registry.  The current statute limits who can request Adult Abuse Registry checks for job
applicants.  This proposal would revise statute to broaden the availability of Adult Abuse
Registry checks. 

I appreciate your Committee’s introduction of this bill, and will be glad to testify or provide
additional information as requested.  

Sincerely,

         Janet Schalansky

Secretary    

cc: Audrey Dunkel, KLRD
      Norm Furse, Revisor of Statutes 
      Julie Thomas, Budget Division 
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